
City/County

Competitive

Sett lement Direct  

Dist ribut ions

OAA Individual 

Dist ribut ions

OAA " Gold Standard"  

Incent ive

OAA Cooperat ive 

Partnerships

Settlement funds paid 
directly from the 
settlement administrator 
to the city or county. The 
usage of these funds are 
guided by each individual 
settlement unless the city 
or county applies to be an 
OAA "Gold Standard" City 
or County (see "Gold 
Standard" Incentive).

No Applicat ion to OAA

Settlement funds 
available through the OAA 
that are allocated to each 
city and county based on 
the  Commonwealth's  
Settlement Memorandum 
of Understanding (MOU). 
Awarded projects must 
meet the requirements of  
Code of Virginia                    

§ 2.2-2370.
Must Apply to OAA

A 25% increase  to the 
Individual Distributions 
for each city or county. 
Must complete a one-time 
application signifying the 
city or county's 
agreement to apply the 
OAA's Gold Standard 
towards the usage of all  
settlement direct 
distributions.

Must Apply to OAA

Grants available for 
partnering cities and 
counties to expand or 
launch new abatement 
projects. This is a 
separate block of funding 
from the Direct, 
Individual, and Gold 
Standard options 
available to cities and 
counties.

Must Apply to OAA

OAA 
Cooperative 

Partnerships

Compet it ive

May be used as cash match in any combination

OAA 
Individual 

Distributions

Settlement 
Direct 

Distributions

Non-Compet it ive

OAA "Gold 
Standard" 
Incentive

OPTIONS FOR COM BINING 
SETTLEM ENT FUNDS FOR OAA 
PROJECTS FOR CITIES AND COUNTIES
701 East Franklin Street, Suite 803, Richmond, Virginia 23219 | 804-500-1810 | info@voaa.us | www.voaa.us

https://law.lis.virginia.gov/vacodefull/title2.2/chapter22/article12/
https://law.lis.virginia.gov/vacodefull/title2.2/chapter22/article12/
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